

Guam Mawar Relief

Sponsored by the Parishioners, Ohana and Friends of Sts. Peter & Paul Church
All donations to benefit Catholic Social Service on Guam

ONLY Acceptable Items:

- ✓ Canned meats
- ✓ Canned vegetables
- ✓ Canned fruit
- ✓ Canned seafood
- ✓ Crackers
- ✓ Bottled water
- ✓ Dish soap
- ✓ Laundry soap
- ✓ Clorox/Lysol wipes
- ✓ Lysol spray
- ✓ Hand sanitizer
- ✓ Baby wipes
- ✓ Paper towel (individually wrapped)
- √ Toilet tissue (individually wrapped or 4-pack)
- *Must be New and Non-Expired
- *Monetary donations welcome for our Ministry shoppers

DROP OFF DONATIONS ON:

Saturday, July 15th 12:00 PM to 4:00 PM Sts. Peter & Paul Church 800 Kaheka St. Honolulu, HI





Matson.

1411 Sand Island Parkway Honolulu, HI 96819

www.matson.com Tel 808.848.1211

June 30, 2023

Ms. Vanessa Seagraves Sts. Peter and Paul Coordinator Saints Peter and Paul Church 800 Kaheka St. Honolulu, HI 96814

Dear Ms. Seagraves:

Since our founding in 1882, Matson has supported the needs of the communities we serve and in which our employees live and work. As a business practice, Matson provides in-kind support for efforts to improve our community.

On behalf of Matson and our employees, we are pleased to assist Saints Peter and Paul Church by donating the value of shipping one 20-foot container of disaster emergency supplies for the Guam relief efforts caused by Typhoon Mawar.

Enclosed with this correspondence is the customer quote reflecting Saints Peter and Paul Church's avoided cost of roughly \$7,333.90, including ocean freight and fuel surcharges, Hawaii and Guam wharfage and terminal handling charges and associated fees.

If you have not already done so, please contact Matson's Customer Service Department and make a booking for this shipment, providing this letter as evidence of the donation, and ensuring to make your own arrangements for trucking to and from these ports.

At your convenience, please provide a letter via email to giving@matson.com acknowledging acceptance of this service.

Best wishes for your efforts to serve the community.

Sincerely,

Ku'uhaku T. Park, Senior Vice President, Government & Community Relations and Chair, Pacific Committee, Matson Giving

KTP: jh

Enclosure: Customer Quote

cc: Patrick Bulaon, Vice President & General Manager-Guam/Micronesia